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Autism Awareness Day is on April 2. Please wear blue in support of our friends on the 
spectrum. 

Autism Awareness Day Autism Awareness Day 

March is the beginning of Oklahoma’s severe weather season. Don’t 
be scared, be prepared. Please make sure you have a plan in place 
at home in the event of severe weather. Now is a great time to start 
cleaning out your safe room/storm shelter and stocking them with 
necessities such as nonperishable food, water, first aid kits, and extra 
shoes. 

DRTC practices our plan by participating in drills throughout the 
severe weather season. We have people designated to watch for 
severe weather in our area. Each building has safe areas identified 
by the Fire Marshal. Everyone is assigned a specific safe area, and we call roll to make sure 
everyone is accounted for. 

Everyone is alerted of potential for severe weather by our “phase yellow.” Our Operations 
Department and Leadership Team monitor the weather. It is our goal to get everyone 
home before severe weather impacts. However, if the sirens sound, we all know where our 
designated safe areas are.

Please make sure all your emergency information is updated so we can reach you in case of 
an emergency or changes to agency hours and bus route times.

Severe Weather SeasonSevere Weather Season
Clients and staff celebrating Autism Awareness Day 2024. 

https://www.unitedwayokc.org/


DUETS is an art project pairing neurodiverse artists with 
neurotypical artists who work to create collaborative 
original works. The finished art will hang at The Paseo 
Art Association Gallery April 5-27.

Paseo Arts & Creativity Center

3024 Paseo, OKC, OK, 73103

“Meet the Artists” will be Friday, April 4, from 6:00 to 
9:00 PM.  Our very own Kolby is one of the artists who 
will be featured with her art partner.

Art will also be for auctionApril 4-26.

web.dashapp.io/team/autismoklahoma

For more information email Dee@autismoklahoma.org

DUETS Art ShowDUETS Art Show

In House Programs will be closed April 1stIn House Programs will be closed April 1st
In House Programs will be closed on April 1 as staff attend the OKAPSE Conference. This 
conference is open to anyone who wants to attend. Find more information for registration at 
ok-APSE.org. 

Please use only change (no pennies) and one-dollar bills to get sodas. Refunds on $5 bills will 
not be given. There is a sign on the vending machine with this reminder. 

Vending MachinesVending Machines

Craft FairCraft Fair
Don’t forget about the spring craft fair coming up on March 19! Help support your friends in 
their business adventures!

To avoid big lines while picking up your loved ones, please call 405-946-4489 extension 1500 
to let us know you are here. This will allow us time to get individuals to the door by the time 
you pull up to the front. If the individual is still out at enclaves when you arrive, please pull to 
the end of the building so others can have room to pick up their folks. We will send them out 
to you when they return. 

Picking Up IndividualsPicking Up Individuals



Thank you for supporting the ACT committee by purchasing your valentine packages! Here 
are a few photos. 

Valentine’s PhotosValentine’s Photos

Eileen and Bonnie

Announcements:
April 1 - In-House Programs ClosedApril 1 - In-House Programs Closed

Thank you !Thank you !

Kathy and Justin

Michelle, Nicole, Lupe, Rochatto, and Haleigh Cameron and Mary

Nicole and Savannah Hollie and Rebecca


